
Stars of the Year! 

Year 1 -               Well done  
 

Lexi 
Jack 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Friday 21st July 2023 

Year 2 -               Well done 
 

Florence 
Riley 

Year 3 -              Well done 
 

Alana-Beth 
Myron 

Year 4 -               Well done 
 

Beau 
Bella 

Year 5 -              Well done 
 

Oskar 
Lola 

Year 6 -              Well done 

 

Oliver C 
Josie 

Reception -       Well done 
 

Eve 
Ollie 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots  grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Happy Holidays! 
 

As break up today, Friday 21st  
July, we would like to wish all of 

our families a happy and safe  
summer and we hope that everyone 
makes some wonderful memories. 

We return to school on Tuesday 5th September. 

Have a wonderful summer! 

Diary Dates 

School Closes for Summer Holidays - Friday 21st 

July  

School re-opens - Tuesday 5th September 

School Closes for half-term - Friday 27th October 

School re-opens - Monday 6th November 

School Closes for Christmas Holidays - Tuesday 

19th December 

School re-opens - Thursday 4th January 2024 

Head Boy -  Anthony 

Deputy Head Boy - William  

Head Girl - Holly 

Deputy Head Girl - Lola  

Congratulations! 


